September Program Director Report

The Let's Grow project has been going strong. I have presented at Center of the Nation Ram sale; Leading Edge Producers meeting in Midway, Utah; Texas Sheep and Goat Expo; Fine Wool Consortium in Greeley, CO; Wisconsin Sheep and Wool Festival and Montana Ram Sale. I still have events planned in Washington State and Oregon later this fall.

I have found a video production team to produce our case study videos and will get those scheduled for this fall. I plan to highlight a range/finewool, a terminal, a hair and a maternal wool or commercial producer using NSIP in the videos.

I am working on an NSIIC grant to match the ALB commitment towards salary and a second Let's Grow grant for technical development.